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Lincoln Elementary School        Principal: Brooke Bargender 387-1296 

 

Great Kids! 

Great Parents! 

Great Teachers! 

Great School!! 

Spelling Bee  

The following students represented Lincoln School in the Citywide Spelling Bee at 

Washington School:  James Anderson (6th Grade), Lucas Matteson (6th Grade), Erin 

Rickinger (5th Grade) and Max Mader (5th Grade).  

Geography Bee  

Congratulations to Hammad Ateeq (6th Grade), he was the Lincoln Elementary 

School Geography Bee Winner for the 2nd year in a row! 

February Dates to Remember… 
   

February 5  Parent/Teacher Conferences  

February 7  Parent/Teacher Conferences  

February 13  School Board Meeting 7:30 PM 

February 18  No School 

February 20  Pizza with the Principal 5B 

February 22  Student of the Month Awards Assembly 

February 27  Pizza with the Principal 5M 

 

 

 

 



 

Linc’s Den (School Store) 
If you would like to donate items to our school store it would be greatly appreciated.  

Students receive paw dollars/tickets for respectful, responsible, and safe behaviors.  

Once or twice a month they go to the school store (Linc’s Den) and have the 

opportunity to buy an item(s) with their paw dollars/tickets.  

 

 List of items that could be donated: 
*Books, movies, sports cards, school supplies, legos, board games, nail polish, lip 

gloss, stuffed animals, hair bands, coloring books, pokemon cards, and etc. 

School Cancellation 
UNEXPECTED EARLY DISMISSALS:  Being that we are only at the halfway point of our 
Wisconsin winter season and the fact that some of the biggest snowstorms and icy 
conditions occur in February and March,, it is important that families continue to prepare 
for unexpected early dismissals. Be sure that your family has a plan in place of how your 
child(ren) will be getting home. Please prepare your child with special directions in case 
school would be canceled during the school day. Does s/he know how to get into the house if 
you are not home? Does s/he know where to call you? Cancellations will be posted on the 
radio, the District website, http://www.marshfieldschools.org, TV, and the Blackboard 
Connect System will be activated. Please do not inundate the school office with calls 
inquiring about cancellations without checking these other avenues first.  Please have these 
same plans in place when scheduled early dismissals occur.  Thank you for your efforts for 
have a plan in place and being prepared for unexpected inclement weather! 

Parking  
Please observe all parking restriction signs on the streets around the 

school. Marshfield Police frequently patrol the area during drop-off and 

dismissal times and will issue tickets. 

 
Student Dismissal 
 

*Students who are walking and riding bikes should go home immediately following 

dismissal. 

 

**Parents be prompt picking up your child. Dismissal is 2:45 PM. 
 

Students in Kindergarten through Grade 2 [walkers, bike riders, parent pick-ups] must exit 

the building out the North playground doors. Students will be lined up by classroom, 

students will be dismissed when parents, guardians, or rides are visible. Students not 

picked up by 2:55 PM will be taken to the front lobby area. Students will NOT be allowed to 

play after school unless they are supervised by their parents/guardians or older siblings 

[Grade 4 or older]. 

 

 

http://www.marshfieldschools.org/


Students in Grades 3-6 [walkers, bike riders, parent pick-ups] must exit the building 

through either the 17th Street Door or the Main Entrance Door.  

 

Our goal is to insure student safety and security. Parents, thank you for your cooperation! 

 

Summer School 
 

Parents look for the Summer School registration materials to come home in early 

March. 

 

Summer school courses are fun and they keep students learning new and exciting 

things throughout the summer. 

 

Flowers, Balloons, and Other Gifts! 
 

At Lincoln School, when the office receives flowers, balloons, and other gifts for 

students, we do not distribute them until the end of the day. These items in the 

classroom are often the source of distraction.  

 

Please consider giving your child his/her gifts at home. Also consider the potential 

hassle hauling these gifts home may cause your student.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



Registration 
 

Registration Changes 

 

Online registration has been replaced with Skyward Family Access (FA), Request 

Changes. Please log into FA as the Student Info tab now allows you to update and 

submit changes for district approval at any time. If you will not be returning to the 

School District of Marshfield in September, please notify us of the city, state, and 

school where you will be moving through the FA Contact Us tab in the upper right 

corner or through your school office as soon as you know. If you have moved during 

the school year or will be moving before the start of the new school year and want 

your child to remain at the school they are currently attending OR if you are 

requesting your student attend a school other than their neighborhood school for the 

upcoming school year, please complete the Intradistrict Student Transfer Request 

found on FA under Online Forms. Students currently in 4K will be placed at their 

neighborhood school. Your child’s placement will be confirmed in a summer email 

which will also include an invitation to attend an open house that will help make a 

smooth transition to full day kindergarten. 
 

2019-2020 REGISTRATION/INFORMATION SET AT 

MARSHFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL 

6th Grade Registration Nights 

Registration for 6th grade students entering 7th grade  and their parents will 

be held in the middle school cafeteria on the following dates: 

Monday, March 4 

6:30pm - 7:30pm 

Grant and Washington Schools 

 

Tuesday, March 5 

6:30pm - 7:30pm 

Lincoln, Madison, & Nasonville Schools 

You may attend the alternate night if you have a conflict. 

 

Any 6th or 7th graders attending any of the non-public schools, open-enrolled 

or are homeschooled in the Unified School District of Marshfield are invited 

to attend either night. 



  



 

  



 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 


